
 

                                                   

 
       

   
 
 
 
 
    

 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
After the success of the Spelling Bee in Term 2, we are excited to announce we will 
be holding another competition on Thursday 23rd March.  
Children will still be competing within their team colours, however, this time their 
opponents will be from the same spelling group (eg. Group 1 Reds against Group 1 
Blues etc). To help the children get into the spirit of the day we would love them to 
dress up in black and yellow: it will therefore be a non-uniform day. 
 
The team that accumulates the most points for their house will be awarded the 2017 
Spelling Bee trophy, as well as certificates to the pupils in the winning team. Attached 
to this letter is the list of the spellings that need to be learnt for this event, (these are 
made up from the children’s weekly spellings that are due to be learnt for Term 4). 
Please encourage your child to learn these spellings to maximise their chances of 
team success. 
 
Good luck 
The Literacy Team 
 

YEAR 3 - TERM 4 – Group 4 Tricky Words 

weekly 
wisely 
blindly 
bravely 
correctly 

fairly 
kindly 

anxiously 
separately 
sufficiently 

angrily 
clumsily 
easily 

happily 
heavily 
hungrily 

lazily 
luckily 
merrily 
guiltily 

tremendous 
enormous 

jealous 
fabulous 
generous 

tempestuous 
scrupulous 

ominous  

continue 
decide 
island 
minute 
difficult 
earth 

consider 
enough 

gently 
simply 
humbly 
nobly 

wriggly 
wiggly 
giggly 

 

poisonous 
dangerous 

mountainous 
famous 
perilous 
luminous 

marvellous 
adventurous 

nervous 
mischievous  

measure 
treasure 
pleasure 
enclosure 

composure 
disclosure 

leisure 
pressure 
exposure 

reassure 

perhaps 
address 
guard 

material 
recent 
guide 

forward 
fruit 
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